
From: Mike Allen <mike.allen@midsussex.gov.uk>  
Sent: 11 February 2022 13:32 
To: Hurst Sayers Common Parish Clerk <office@hurstpierpoint-pc.gov.uk>; Lindfield Parish Clerk 
<clerks@lindfieldparishcouncil.gov.uk>; Sam Heynes <Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk> 
Subject: Mid Sussex Safe Places Scheme 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
I’m just getting in touch to let you know that, as things begin to return to ‘normal’ as such, Mid 
Sussex District Council now plan to extend the Safe Places scheme out across the district. We would 
very much welcome Parish Councils to register as safe places if this is possible, or indeed spread the 
word within your local networks; or recommend any local business or establishments which you may 
feel would be appropriate; and I would be happy to answer any questions you may have and provide 
you with an application form which also explains the terms and conditions. 
  
There are 4 main prerequisites to sign up as a safe place, and they are as follows: 

• To be open to the public and have appropriate public liability insurance 

• To be accessible for people with disabilities 

• To be staffed by at least 2 people at any one time 

• To enable staff to access basic safeguarding training for adults and children (this is 

available via WSCC www.westsussexcpd.co.uk/cpd/default.asp; and is free at point of 

access following registration) 

The Safe places website is www.safeplaces.org.uk; and just for reference we have been fortunate to 
enrol both Haywards Heath and Burgess Hill Town Councils very early in the process, alongside East 
Grinstead Town Council, which MSDC are very grateful for. 
  
Any questions please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
  
Kind Regards 
Mike 
 

Mike Allen 

Community Projects Officer (Young People) 
MSDC Safe Places Co-ordinator 
Community Services, Policy and Performance 
Mid Sussex District Council 
Oaklands Road 
Haywards Heath 
RH16 1SS 
01444 477522 
07860758280 
mike.allen@midsussex.gov.uk 
www.midsussex.gov.uk 
 

mailto:mike.allen@midsussex.gov.uk
mailto:office@hurstpierpoint-pc.gov.uk
mailto:clerks@lindfieldparishcouncil.gov.uk
mailto:Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.westsussexcpd.co.uk%2Fcpd%2Fdefault.asp&data=04%7C01%7Cmike.allen%40midsussex.gov.uk%7C7f98ecb5d9af424d20a808d94204759d%7C248de4f9d13548cca4c8babd7e9e8703%7C0%7C1%7C637613409186406046%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0&sdata=cUC%2F2lDB0ZlapW4JSUEMYGu5ZzckbgzBqzWjAq2ke9k%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.safeplaces.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cmike.allen%40midsussex.gov.uk%7C7f98ecb5d9af424d20a808d94204759d%7C248de4f9d13548cca4c8babd7e9e8703%7C0%7C1%7C637613409186406046%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0&sdata=kyU1kAIyBGnm4Gi8PgkSNquuWug%2FE2R70wENKfVZzHk%3D&reserved=0
mailto:mike.allen@midsussex.gov.uk
http://www.midsussex.gov.uk/

